
ATHLETICS/PHYSICAL EDUCATION

DEPARTMENT 
4133 Eldridge Avenue 
San Antonio, Texas 78237 
Telephone: (210) 444-7949 
Fax: (210) 444-7963 

Athletics’ Office 

DATE:  June 22, 2020 

RE: STRENGTH, CONDITIONING AND SKILLS CAMP

Dear Edgewood ISD Athletic Community, 

Taking into consideration the health and safety of all students and staff and in an abundance of 
caution, due to the recent increase in confirmed COVID-19 cases, the decision has been made to 
suspend all Edgewood ISD summer strength, conditioning and skills camps at all campuses until 
further notice.  EISD will continue to monitor the current health environment. We will follow up with 
our parents/guardians regarding any updates and changes to workout schedules.  EISD appreciates 
your support during this rapidly evolving situation.  

Sincerely, 

Robert Gomez 
Athletic Director for Edgewood ISD 


